
 

 

 

NEIGHBOURHOOD ALERT DEV BOARD 
UPDATE: 36: CONFERENCE SURVEY 
 

Date: 15TH October 2018 

 

The 2018 Neighbourhood Alert Conference 
 

You’ll be delighted to know that the 2018 Alert Conference is now over and I’m not going to be 

nagging you about it for another year!  From feedback we have already had, the day seemed to go 

well and we’d like to say a big thank you to everyone who took the time to participate. 

 

Action: whether you attended or not, could you please take what will, literally be, two minutes, to 

give us a bit of feedback about why you were unable to come or, if you did, what you thought about 

the event.  Your feedback is vital for us to make any necessary improvement for future events. 

 

Please click here to start the survey. 
(Or cut and paste this link: http://www.neighbourhoodalert.co.uk/conferencesurvey) 

 

Also, you will be soon be able to see a summary of the event, the actions from the Development 

Board and a series of presentation videos on our website at 

www.neighbourhoodalert.co.uk/conference.  

 

 

Best regards 

Mike Douglas 

Founder, Owner and Product Director: Neighbourhood Alert 
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